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From the Head Teacher  
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Welcome back after a two weeks of family 
time.  Most children have come back rested 
and ready for learning.   
 

Year 4-6 are very excited about the swimming 
pool.  The intention is to help our children de-
velop life skills and whilst COVID-19 has closed 
many services down through the lockdown, at 
Stanton Bridge we have tried to continue giving 
our children un-interrupted provision.  If it be-
comes very successful, then our intention is to 
continue to provide this swimming lessons on 
school site  year on year.  We will keep you 
posted.  
 

Finally, can I wish all our families who are ob-
serving fasting during this auspicious month of 
Ramadan, best wishes.  If your child is in Yr4-6 
and eligible for fasting, please send in a note.  
Any child in Yr3 and below , will not be allowed 
to fast in school,   
 

 Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 
 Headteacher & NLE 
 
 

Attendance Race 
 

So we are proud to announce the winners 
of the attendance race for spring 2: 
1st Independence 2  Miss Emin’s class 
2nd Aspiration 2 Mr Caldwell’s class 
3rd Harmony 1 Mr Lillicrapp’s class 
 

Well done to all three scored the same 
number of point so we had to look at the 
number of lates per class to separate 
them. 
 

Year 6 nearly took first place from year 2 
by scoring a perfect 100% attendance in 
the final week. 

@stanton_bridge 

Diary Dates 
 
 

Please note holiday dates: 
 

May Bank Holiday is 3rd May 2021 
Half term for Summer begins Saturday 29th 
May 2021 and ends on Sunday 6th June 2021 
Summer holidays begin Thursday 22nd July 
2021 

Parking 
 

As you will see at the front entrance to school 
there are some new signs about parking. 
 

As a school we continually ask you and the local 
community to work with us to reduce the con-
gestion at the main school entrance. We un-
derstand that you want to get to school quick-
ly by driving but can we ask you to         recon-
sider and walk to school It is good exercise 
and cuts down on congestion and pollution.  So 
is better for everyones health and well   being. 
 

Please look out for the sign they are bright 
and colourful so we doubt they could be 
missed. 



If you require this      
newsletter in  
LARGE PRINT                                                                      

please send a note into 
school with your child. 
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Remember you can contact us  via the schools  
e mail: admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 

Lost and Found 
 

Keys have been found in school. If 
you think they may belong to you please visit the 
reception     office in school. 
 
Parents, please ensure that all pupils belongings  
are clearly labelled with their names so that they 
are easily recognisable should they get lost. 


